Email IRO Guwahati

2 laning of Peren-Jalukie section on NH 129A on Engineering, Procurement and
Construction mode in the state of Nagaland - reg

From : IRO Guwahati <iro.guwahati-mefcc@gov.in> Tue, Apr 12, 2022 01:54 PM

Subject : 2 laning of Peren-Jalukie section on NH 129A on
Engineering, Procurement and Construction mode in the
state of Nagaland - reg

To : Dharmendra Prakash IFS <pccf.hoff-ngl@gov.in>
Ref : F.N0.3-NG B 087/2022/1922-1923 dated 02.02.2022

Sir,

With reference to the subject in the letter cited above, it is to inform that the reply of the
State Govt to the letter mentioned above has not been uploaded and is showing "No file
uploaded" on ARIVESH Portal.

State Govt is therefore requested to kindly upload the reply to this office letter under
reference above on PARIVESH Portal correctly.

Regards

IRO Guwahati

Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change
Government of India



